
Trinity Shared Path Detour 
 
Construction of the Trinity Shared Path and Foreshore Upgrade has begun on site and scheduled to be 
completed in Mid-2022. These works will include foreshore stabilisation, removal of existing path, and 
construction of new principle shared path.  
  
For your information, a rolling update of this project can be found on the City’s Engage Perth website. 
www.engage.perth.wa.gov.au/perth-greater-cbd-transport-plan. 
  
This project will affect pedestrian, cycle, and vehicle traffic, a revised detour map has been provided below. 
This detour route is currently in place and there is no access through the construction site or Trinity  
 
College by the general public. If you wish to contact the City or provide feedback on this project, please visit 
the Engage Perth website. 
Construction of the Trinity Shared Path and Foreshore Upgrade has begun on site and scheduled to be 
completed in Mid-2022. These works will include foreshore stabilisation, removal of existing path, and 
construction of new principle shared path.  
  
For your information, a rolling update of this project can be found on the City’s Engage Perth website. There 
are additional details on the outcomes of this project and other related projects to the Greater Perth CBD 
Transport Plan. This page can be found on the following website.  
www.engage.perth.wa.gov.au/perth-greater-cbd-transport-plan. 
  
This project will affect pedestrian, cycle, and vehicle traffic, a revised detour map has been provided below. 
This detour route is currently in place and there is no access through the construction site or Trinity College 
by the general public. If you wish to contact the City or provide feedback on this project, please visit the 
Engage Perth website. 
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